Falls Village Recreation Commission
Meeting Minutes
Wednesday February 10th, 2021, at 7:00pm
ZOOM Meeting ID: 871 3561 7749

A regular meeting of the Falls Village Recreation Commission was held on this date via ZOOM and called to
order at 7:05 pm by Emily Peterson. In attendance: Commissioners Susan Allen, Daipai Horace, Melissa Lopes,
John Morrissey, Ted Moy and First Selectman Henry Todd. Absent: Dan Carr and Thom Wilson

Old Business:

The Commission reviewed the minutes from the January 13th meeting. John Morrissey made a motion to approve
the minutes as submitted. Susan Allen seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.

New Business:

Valentine's Day plans were finalized - Part 1 - a card swap between children (to be done at home) and put into a
drop box to be located at the Hunt Library. Then a drive-though style event will be held to swap cards from other
children in town, along with a Valentine’s Day themed goodie-bag provided by the commission (Saturday
February 13th from 12-1 on the green.) A flyer will be posted on FB and Instagram with details. Part 2 - Emily
spoke with Theresa Graney of Social Services and the teachers of Lee H. Kellogg’s K-1-2 class to coordinate a
Valentine’s Day Card project. K-1-2 students plan to make Valentine’s Day Cards and drawings for the seniors in
Falls Village and Emily will collect them on and mail them out to the seniors.

The Commission discussed the upcoming 2021 pool season and items to prioritize...Covid compliance, shade
structures, playground cleanup, grounds maintenance/improvement and lifeguard issues.

The Commission briefly discussed 2021 Easter. Emily will speak with Henry Todd and Michelle McGuire to
determine the safest way to have an egg hunt. More will be discussed by email following advice given to Emily.

John Morrissey submitted a letter to First Selectman Henry Todd on January 15th, 2021 requesting that the
appointment of Ted Moy as member to the Commission be endorsed.

With no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 7:35 pm.
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Wednesday March 10th, 2021.
Respectfully Submitted,

Melissa Lopes



